
Submitter: Elizabeth Chibucos 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Oregon does not need sweeping changes to our election process. I have tremendous 

confidence in the security of our current vote-by-mail system. I would have much less 

confidence in it if we changed to voting in person. This is voter disenfranchisement at 

work. DO NOT change to in-person voting.  


